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64th International Seedless Dried Grape Producing
Countries Conference
The 64th International Seedless Dried Grape Producing Countries Conference
took place in Paris, France, on October 24, 2024. This significant event followed
the 60th SIAL Fair, providing an opportunity for fruitful exchange of ideas and
information within the industry.

The conference, attended by 27 representatives from 7 countries, highlighted
the importance of collaboration and communication within the industry.
Representatives from the world's seedless dried grape producing countries,
including Australia, Chile, Greece, South Africa, Türkiye, and the United States,
shared ideas and discussed ways to strengthen the global market and address
common challenges. Although representatives were unable to attend,
presentations were received from Argentina, China, and Iran regarding their
current production and export situations.

During the opening, the Commercial Counsellor of the Turkish Embassy in Paris
delivered a speech emphasizing the importance of international collaboration
and sustainability in the dried grape sector. Mr. Mark King from Australia was
elected as chairman of the conference, with Mr. Osman Oz from Türkiye serving
as deputy chairman, and Mrs. Ece Tırkaz from Türkiye appointed as secretary.
This conference serves as a pivotal platform for countries involved in the
production of seedless dried grapes to share best practices and explore new
markets.

The Conference discussed the current global supply and demand dynamics
for grapes, noting an increase of 6.14% in the supply of seedless dried grapes
from the Sultana/Natural Seedless Raisin varieties compared to the 2023 crop. 

Estimated beginning stocks have experienced a notable decrease, with a
significant 49% drop. Despite this decline in stocks, it has been demonstrated
that the overall increase in production will enable the global grape supply to
meet the growing demand.
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The production of Golden raisins has increased just 1%, and total stocks
decreased by 14% due to a short carryover stock. The total supply remained
unchanged. 

Despite the increase in Greece's production of currants, an 8% decrease in the
total supply of currants is expected due to the decline in beginning stocks.

The Conference recorded the attached seedless dried grape production
estimates and heard presentations from each country represented, explaining
the seasonal outlook and production conditions in each. Additionally, the
conference recorded the 2024 seedless grape production estimates. 

It was confirmed that the next conference will be held in Cape Town on
November 15-17, 2025.
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Presentations: https://eib.li/5BAB3


